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Allegiant Air Announces Jackson Hole Airport Operations to Begin June 2021 
Service to 13 Airports Across the Country, Targeting Affordable Travel 

  
Jackson, Wyoming – Allegiant Airlines will begin service at the Jackson Hole Airport 
beginning in June 2021, with service to Los Angeles, Phoenix, Las Vegas, and Reno. 
  
Jackson Hole Airport recognizes the community is currently focused on the pandemic 
and safety and hopes that by June 2021, widespread vaccines for COVID-19 along with 
current stringent regulations, will ensure travel continues to make strides in safety. 
  
Through Allegiant Airlines, the Jackson Hole community will have additional options for 
flight service to and from JAC. 
  
As an airport, we have the responsibility to our community while also providing services 
to incoming airlines who have a desire to operate out of JAC. Allegiant Airlines has 
chosen JAC from their own research and we will, as always, work to provide good 
service while maintaining the highest safety and sanitation standards of our facility. 
  
We will work closely with Allegiant Airlines, all our current airlines, Teton County Public 
Health, local elected officials, and others to guarantee that the highest safety measures 
are being followed. The safety of our community and the traveling public is always our 
number one priority. 
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